
Online Safety Tip  
Always remember to watch any online videos 
before your child. Not all adverts or content 

is appropriate for children.  

Maths  
To recognise and know the value of 

coins from 1p to £2.  
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Week Beginning 

30/11/20 

 Our topic this week  

 

Polar Regions 
 

 
 

- Recognise the features of a 
cold place  

- Talk about what a continent 
is and that Antarctica is one  

- Discuss what life would be 
like on a ship in cold weather 

conditions  
 

Spellings 

These are the spellings for next 
week.  

When practising at home please 
focus on words being spelt 

correctly, letter formation and 
letters on the line.  

to  

her 

me 

we 

she  

he 
 

  

English 
To plan and write a fantasy story 
based on Beegu by Alexis Deacon.  

 

 
  

The excitement of Christmas has already started to 
appear in Year 1! We are busy rehearsing a short 

Christmas performance, however we are not able to 
invite parents/carers to school to watch the shows. 
Each class will perform their show as usual, but this 

year the shows will be recorded during the dress 
rehearsal and final performance. We plan to send 

parents/carers a digital copy via email and thus we 
are asking for permission for your child to take part 

in any recorded performances. Please ensure you 
have completed the form sent via ClassDojo.  

Thank you!  

 

Don’t forget it is Elf 

School on Monday. 
Your child can come 

into school wearing 
red and green 

clothing or their red 

PE tracksuit.  
 


